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DATE: 7/21/2017
SUBJECT: Missing Person
BY: Lt. Mike Ceynowa

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Missing Person
CASE NO.: 17160747
INCIDENT DATE:
INCIDENT TIME: 0900 PM
INCIDENT LOCATION: 2500 blk of Rice Lake RD
 
The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a missing person.  On July 18th, 2017, at approximately
9:00PM, KENNETH JAY GORDON, was last seen leaving the area of the 2500 block of Rice Lake Road in a small red or brown
passenger vehicle and has not been seen since.  GORDON is described as a 63 year old Native American male, 5’10”, 180 lbs,
black hair in a pony-tail, facial hair, no teeth, tattoo on left forearm, uses a two handed silver walker, last seen wearing a cream
colored long sleeve shirt, grey sweatpants, and a worn out baseball cap.  The Duluth Police Department would like to check
GORDON’S health and welfare based upon medical health concerns.  Anyone having information as to GORDON’S whereabouts
are asked to contact the Duluth Police Department by calling 911.

   
   


